=

EASTP(
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS

2020 STORM SEWER AND CATCH BASIN REPAIR PROGRAM

BRITTANY AVENUE — ASH AVENUE TO OAK AVENUE
NOVEMBER 2, 2020
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The City of Eastpointe has awarded a contract to remove and replace defective storm
sewer pipe and catch basins at certain locations throughout the City of Eastpointe. As
part of this program, a storm sewer crossing located on Brittany Avenue south of Oak
Avenue will be removed and replaced.

The Contractor expects to start removals on Wednesday, November 4. Therefore,
Brittany Avenue will be closed to through traffic between Ash Avenue and Oak Avenue to
complete this work. Residents within this section of Brittany Avenue will still have access
to their homes, with the exception of the residents located at 22146 Brittany where
pavement removals will take place. Residents at this location will be required to park their
vehicles on the street during working hours outside of the construction limits to be painted
with pink paint. The storm sewer work is expected to be completed by Thursday,
November 5th and the road temporarily reopened to traffic until concrete replacement
takes place. You will receive another notification when concrete replacement work and
vegetative restoration work will take place. Garbage pickup, mail delivery and parcel
delivery will not be interrupted at any time during this project.

For questions or concerns during the duration of the project, please contact Mr. Ryan
Kern, Project Manager with the City’s engineering consultant, Anderson, Eckstein and
Westrick, Inc. (AEW) at 586-854-5044, or by e-mail at rkern@aewinc.com. AEW will also
have a construction observer on site for the entire duration of the project.

irector
Department of Public Works and Services



